
 
 

13th September 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers                                            

Y5/6 Netball Team Trials -  Thursday 19th September 3pm-4.30pm  

On Thursday 19th September we will be holding trials for the Y5/6 Netball Team.  These will take place 

from 3pm – 4.30pm on the school yard. Successful children who have been chosen for the team will 

receive a separate letter the following week explaining when training will start.  

Children will need to wear their PE kit and trainers for the trial. They will also need some warm jogging 

bottoms and jumper as we will be outside. They will need a water bottle – no sports drinks. Please make 

sure children requiring inhalers have these in school. 

Please collect children after the trial at 4.30pm at Lower Gregg House Road Gate. Children can walk 

home as long as parents / carers tick the box on the permission slip. 

Please fill in the permission slip attached, tear off and return to Mrs Alcock’s desk in the PE store by 

Wednesday 18th September.  

Thanks for your support 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Cockayne 

Head of Upper School 

 

Permission slip – Y5 & 6 Netball Trials. Thurs 19th September 3pm-4.30pm – Return to Mrs Alcock’s desk.  

I give permission for my child Name.…………………………       Class………………… 

To attend the Netball trials on Thurs 19th Sept 3pm-4.30pm. 

My child will be collected at 4.30pm at lower Gregg House Road gate  

I give permission for my child to walk home by themselves at 4.30pm 

Signature of Parent/Carer:       

Name of parent      contact number       

If your child has asthma and needs an inhaler, please tick the box  

Please provide details of any other relevant medical conditions below. 

 

 

 


